5 people speak out about SnowGlobe at college meeting

Lake Tahoe Community College's board of trustees gathered information Tuesday night from the public about SnowGlobe. The five are expected to vote Sept. 11 on if and how they want to be involved with the three-day music festival.

A representative from the city of South Lake Tahoe gave an overview of plans that were agreed to by the City Council last week, two people were in favor of the event, one against and one didn't take a true stance.

Jennifer Buckley, who has lived in town 25 years, said, "I had an amazing time." She also agreed more trash cans and turning down the bass are needed.

John Mark said, "I thought it represented our community really well."

Pete Jorgensen said he didn't want to endure another three days of having the pictures on his walls rattle.

While the city can proceed without the college's approval, the logistics would be problematic without LTCC's involvement.

Lake Tahoe News staff report